
PCS NEWS 1/26/24

Dear PCS Community,

Thank you for another great week here! There's so much happening here to be proud of - our
classes working hard, moments of kindness and compassion all around us, and students
challenging themselves in many ways all the time. It's a pleasure to work with everyone in the
PCS community - thanks as always for your partnership.

Here is some information heading into the weekend:

Upcoming Dates:

Tuesday 1/30 - Winter Sports week #3

Feb. 5 - 9 - Black Lives Matter at School Week

Feb. 8 - PCS Leadership Council Meeting

Feb. 12 - PCS Summer camp sign-ups

Longer-term save the dates:

Feb. 29 - First annual PCS community chili-cookoff!

March 15 - PCS Community Movie and Parent Literacy Night!

April 8 - Putney Community Eclipse Viewing at PCS!

Report Cards:

Report cards should be in backpacks today. If you have questions, please do not hesitate to
reach out.

Winter Sports:

Winter Sports has been going great so far - without exception our students have been engaged,
positive and well-representing of PCS off campus. Thank you to all of the parent volunteers
who help make it happen! Please continue to send students with clothing to spend the day
outside.

PCS Summer Camps:

Information is coming soon regarding PCS Summer Camps, with registration set to open on
Feb. 12th. We intend to offer camps for 5 weeks of the summer, with at least one offering per
age range throughout those 5 weeks.

Illness:



We are seeing a rise in illness among students and staff in school. Nurse Nicole would like to
share this guidance around COVID and other illnesses. Thanks for your efforts to keep our
community healthy.

I hope you all have a wonderful weekend,

Jon


